
 
Vietnamese Students delivered their exit presentation of the Student Mobility
Program 

November 1, 2019 
 
On November 1, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, along with Asst. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Jintapattanakit attended the exit presentation
session delivered by three Vietnamese students who had come from the School of Medicine, Vietnam
National University, Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam. The students hadsucessfully completed the Student
Mobility Program under ’2019 Student Mobility Program in IPPE Program’ at the the Faculty during
October 28 - November 1, 2019. Briefly, their exit presentation included their academic classess,
site visits, and social engagement with MUPY students.
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